
 

 

Memorandum  
 

TO:  Homer Advisory Planning Commission 

THROUGH: Rick Abboud, AICP, City Planner 

DATE:  11/30/21 

SUBJECT: Supplemental packet items 

 

The supplemental packet contains a response to comments provided after the packet 
was initially distributed. This includes Mr. Griswold’s email and response with a 
detailed review of the Comprehensive Plan analysis and a diagram that identifies the 
proposed fence layout and lighting plan.  

The Community Design Manual Review was inadvertently excluded from the original 
packet and is now provided. 

Also included is a public comment regarding the Terra Bella Subdivision.  

Document List 

1.  Fencing and Lighting Plan 

2. Staff Community Design Manual Review 

3. 11/29/21 email on CUP 21-08, from Mr. Griswold 

4. 11/30/21 City Planner Abboud responses to Mr. Griswold 

5. Public comment on the Terra Bella Preliminary Plat, from Judy Gonsalves and 
Daniel Layland 




































